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Each month I craft some special lines

For the RGR newsletter.

This discipline has honed my craft

And made my verses better.

I type the poems up on my Mac

And rarely stop or tarry;

The rhymes come rumbling, tumbling out

From June to January.

I’ve composed for Dress the Child

Over the past few years –

Rio Grande Rotarians bid

For personal poems and cheers.

And as I crafted these commissioned poems

For many a Rio Grande Rotarian.

I confess that through it all, 

My muse has been my librarian.

These poems for Dress the Child have raised

Some needed funds for kids.

So RGR Rotarians, 

Please submit your bids.

